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November 19, 2009
To:
Prakash Iyer,      NWG Chair

cc: Max Riegel,   NWG Co-Chair

cc: Jicheol Lee,   NWG Vice Chair

cc: Roger Marks (Chair WiMAX Forum Technical Steering Committee)

Subject:  Single Radio Handover Project in IEEE 802.21 Working Group
Dear Prakash,
The 802.21 WG wishes to thank the Network Working Group (NWG) in WiMAX Forum for sending the letter on single radio handovers. The IEEE 802.21 WG requests the NWG to provide access to NWG specifications on single radio handovers between WiMAX and other access systems.
The IEEE 802.21 WG looks forward to complementing the efforts of NWG by defining the components of a single radio handover solution between WiMAX and other access systems that are outside the scope of NWG.
Best Regards,
Vivek Gupta, Chair IEEE 802.21 WG
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair IEEE 802 LMSC
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